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Mr. "obert L. Tedesco, Assistant Director
for Licensing

Division of Licensing
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Tedesco:

SUBJECT: New Applications Survey

In response to your letter of January 12, 1982,

please be advised that we do not plan to submit any applic-

ations through 1984..

Very tru y yours,
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